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_____Mass Intentions_____________                                                                   Liturgical Assistants for May 12th 
Sun.     May  5   10:00am  Int. Garrett Seiler Lector Natalie Stuhlsatz  
Mon.  May  6     7:30am Int. Garrett Seiler                       Gifts        Justine Rausch family 
Tues.  May  7     7:30am Int. Garrett Seiler  Rosary Raymond & Sondra Doll 
Wed. May  8   6:30pm Int. Garrett Seiler Ext Min Wanda Weber & Jenell Klausmeyer 
Thurs. May  9   7:30am Int. Garrett Seiler Servers Claire Dreiling, Owen Klein, 
Fri. May 10   7:30am Int. Garrett Seiler        & Gabe Stuhlsatz 
Sat.  May 11   No Mass  Ushers    Kevin Pracht & Paul Doll 
Sun  May 12   10:00am  Int. Garrett Seiler 
         
From Father H   
    

Men’s Monday Spirituality Meeting:  Once again, we will be starting up the Monday Men’s Spirituality gatherings starting Monday, May 13th 
at 6:00am in St. Anthony’s parish hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend. Please bring your Bibles. 
  

Save the Date: Sunday, June 9:  Our annual St. Anthony’s Feast Day Celebration will be here before we know it. Once again, we will have a 
catered luncheon and door prizes on that Sunday. More details will follow as we get closer to the date. 
 

Upcoming Altar Server Training:  New servers training for St. Anthony’s and St. Mary’s will take place on Sunday, June 30th at 11:30am at 
St. Anthony’s church. Students in grades 5 through 12 are invited to attend.  
  

Current Job Opening:  Part-time church custodial worker needed at St. Anthony’s. Duties include vacuuming, cleaning bathrooms, emptying 
trash cans and cleaning windows. Dusting and mopping are usually done on a bi-weekly basis (or when needed). Looking for an individual who 
can work 5 to 6 hours per week. Please contact the parish office at 316-531-2252 or email office@stanthonygardenplain.com if interested. 
 
Parish News    
  

Confessions at St. Mary’s 
   Fr. Hoisington will hear confessions at St. Mary’s every Wednesday 
from 5:00 to 5:45pm, and Sundays before Mass when at St. Mary’s. 
 
Congratulations Graduates!  
   We wish to congratulate the 2024 graduates of St. Mary’s Parish. 
Our college graduate is Francis Stuhlsatz, high school graduates are 
Mason Hoheisel, Alena Klein, & Abigail Stuhlsatz, and eighth grade 
graduates are Carter Baker, Madison Glazier, Sarah Pracht, & Karly 
Stuhlsatz. May God bless them as they continue their journey 
through life. 
 
PSR Classes  
   Morning classes will be held at their regular times this week. 
Thursday will be our last day for this school year. We wish all our 
students and their families a fun-filled summer.  
 
Thank You!  
   We greatly appreciate the many volunteers in our high school PSR 
program. Thank you to the following who volunteered to help on 
Wednesday nights as catechists: Jake Becker, Gil Bergkamp, Josh 
Beying, Jennylee Doyle, Rhonda Kampling, Daylynn May, Brianna 
Puetz, and Rod Thimesch. Thank you to Martha Dye and Kara 
Nelson for volunteering as office aides. Our Wednesday evening high 
school PSR program would not be as great as it is without these 
wonderful volunteers! We are always looking for more help so please 
contact Sarah Beying for more information on our needs for next 
school year 
  
Senior Mass and Dinner  
   We will be celebrating our graduating seniors on Wednesday, May 
8th at the 6:30pm Mass at St. Anthony’s church. Following Mass, 
there will be a dinner for the seniors and their parents in Franciscan 
Hall. All seniors from St. Anthony's and St. Mary's, and their parents, 
are invited. Please contact Sarah Beying at 993-8695 by Wednesday, 
May 1st to RSVP. 
 
United in Marriage 
   Layne & Katie (Bugner) Higgins were United in Marriage on April 
27th at St. Anthony’s Parish 
 
Online Giving 
   Online Giving helps support our church by allowing you to make 
donations, via your mobile phone, smart device or computer to our 
parish. Visit our website at www.stanthonygardenplain.com, click the 
Online Giving tab to get started giving to either St. Mary, Aleppo or 
St. Anthony, Garden Plain. If you need help, contact Our Sunday 
Visitor (OSV) at 1-800-348-2440. 
 
Theology On Tap Tomorrow Night 
   Sacred Heart, Colwich will host Theology on Tap Monday, May 6th 
starting at 6:30pm at The Keg in Colwich with guest speaker, Dr. 
Matthew Umbarger on The Hard Work of Peacemaking: Loving Jews 
& Muslims in the Midst of Conflict. 

 
Campaign Prayer 

  

O God, our heavenly Father, we know that all we have and are comes 
from you, and that you have called us to be faithful stewards of your 
abundant blessings. Send your Holy Spirit to inspire in us a greater 
awareness of these blessings and a more profound desire to share 
them in love of God and neighbor. 
 

May your blessing come down upon us as we undertake our diocesan 
campaign, So that by your divine assistance, we will truly become 
One Family, Fully Alive in Christ! and strengthen the mission of the 
Diocese of Wichita, now and for years to come. We ask this through 
Christ our Lord.  Amen. 
 
Full-Time Receptionist, Chancery Office   
   The Catholic Diocese of Wichita is seeking an exceptional 
individual to serve as FT Receptionist at the front desk of the 
Chancery. This individual will assist callers and visitors and provide 
secretarial and office support as directed. Applications will be 
accepted until the position is filled. Please check our job posting at 
https://catholicdioceseofwichita.org/careers/  for information. 
 
Nationwide Invitation to Prayer  
   On March 26, the U.S. Supreme Court heard oral arguments in a 
case that could impact the widespread accessibility of chemical 
abortion (abortion pills). Chemical abortions are now the most 
common form of abortion in the United States. How can you help? 
Offer this Prayer to St. Joseph, Defender of Life daily for the end of 
abortion and for the protection of women and pre-born children. 
Continue through June, when a decision is expected. Go to 
https://www.usccb.org/resources/prayer-card-joseph-defender-life.pdf 
to view or print prayer. Questions contact the Respect Life and Social 
Justice Office at 316-269-3935. 
 
Christmas in July - St. Joseph, Ost   
   St. Anne’s Altar Society will have a Christmas in July Cash Raffle. 
Ticket donation is $50 each. Scan QR code or call/text 620-314-6492. 
One Winner is drawn every day from July 1 - 25.  
$100 July 1 - 14; $200 July 15 - 21; $300 July 22;  
$400 July 23; $500 July 24 and $1,000 on July 25.  
Winner notified daily. All tickets will be placed  
back in the raffle to have a chance to win daily.   
Only 300 tickets available to purchase!  
 
2024 SFA Hoops Camp  
   Basketball Camp with Greg Goertz will take place at St. Francis of 
Assisi Gym. July 15 - 18 Boys, K-1st, 8:00 - 11:00 a.m., $50; July 15 
- 18 Boys, 2nd-4th, 8:00 - 11:00 a.m., $65; July 15 - 18 Boys, 5th-8th, 
11:45 a.m. - 2:45 p.m., $65; July 22 - 25 Girls, K-1st, 8:00 - 11:00 
a.m., $50 and July 22 - 25 Girls, 2nd-8th, 8:00 - 11:00 a.m., $65.  
https://sites.google.com/stfranciswichita.com/2023sfahoopscamp/regi
strationpayment. 
 
St. Anthony’s Mass Schedule 
   Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri.,  7:30am      Wed.,  6:30pm  
   Saturday,  4:30pm      Sunday,  8:00am & 10:00am 

Rev. H Setter, Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Hoisington, Priest in Residence 

 

 

 


